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There is nothing wrong with our voting system. It works just fine. We have time to 

research our choices, to vote in the privacy of our own homes. We don’t need to 

stand in line or go out in a storm. I am almost 80 years old. Mail-in voting is great for 

me. This way, everyone can vote. If we go back to the bad old days fewer people will 

make it to the polls due to illness, work hours, children in the home, lack of 

transportation.  

  Please don’t change this!  


